
Hello Everyone 

Firstly, thank you to you all for engaging with our phonics packs and reading activities so far this 

year.  We can already see the children making progress and gaining skills.   

This stage of our phonics learning is links clearly to the beginning of learning to write and read. The 

children develop their skills in blending and segmenting words to read and spell.  Alongside this we 

learn to read the ‘tricky words’ by sight without sounding out. 

Your child has brought home progressive activities in their phonics packs to play and practise their 

blending and segmenting.  Please use these regularly and repeat older ones to ensure they don’t 

forget and to help them to see the progress they have made in their learning. New activities will be 

sent home each week for your child to practise at home to continue their progress going forwards. 

If in doubt, ask your child as we have modelled it in school.  They will be able to show you what to 

do.  Of course, you can also make up your own games to play with these resources. 

Thank you! 

EYFS Team 

 


